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Number 07– 20th October 2023 

      HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                       
                     20th October 2023 to 26th October 2023 

 
Chrissy in Little Acorns will be 4                    Miley in Oak will be 5              Isaac in Sycamore will be 7  

Key Dates 
Wednesday 25th October—Children’s photo day  
Thursday 26th October—Year 2 Open Evening at 
Junior School 4.00pm  
Friday 27th October—Break up for half term  
Monday 6th November—Children back to school  
Saturday 11th November—Open Morning Reception 
and Nursery 2024. 9.30am—11.00am. 
Friday 17th November—Flu Immunisations in 
School. (Please return your consent form by Friday 
27th October).  

Next week Lunch Menu                             
Week 2 

                  This week’s ‘Congratulations’ go to… 
Ash Class – Elsie, you have been really interested in colour mixing this week. You have taken care to mix colours carefully to 
create different shades. Well done Elsie.  

Elm Class—Abel, for your positive and can do attitude to all that you do.  You are working so hard and are really kind to               
everyone. We are so proud. 

Oak Class— Kara, you are our little ray of sunshine in Oak class. Always smiling, always happy.  

Holly Class — Amiyah, for your amazing writing this week. You wrote some brilliant sentences about the story of The Three 
Little Pigs, using the sound mats to help you. We are so proud. 

Hazel Class –  Ajay, for being a superstar mathematician this week. You’re beginning to put your hand up to share your ideas. 
We are proud of you.  

Willow Class — Alfie, for being an amazing artist. Not only did you create a self-portrait using thick and thin lines you used your 
skills to produce a wonderful map of our school.  

Chestnut Class — Lily E, for being a pleasure to have in Chestnut Class. You are always ready  to learn and role model all of our 
school values.  

Hawthorn Class – Mila, we are really proud of you. You work so hard in your phonic lessons and read at home. This is shown in 
how excellently you are achieving in your reading progression. Super star.  

Sycamore Class  - Corey, you have a wonderful attitude to learning and your enthusiasm is great to see. We have noticed how 
much effort you are making.  

                     Parent Consultations      

Thank you to everyone who came along to their 

parent consultation appointment this week. We 

hope you found it informative. 

            

    
Not all classrooms have walls. Forest School            

naturally supports children to become more aware 
of their physical selves. It also allows children to 

safely explore and test their own boundaries. They 
can face fears, develop skills, test ideas and  

make discoveries  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are proud of our Forest School area and have 
recently created more dens and places for children 
to explore. Ask your child what their favourite thing 

to do in Forest School sessions. 

Sad news 
 
Last Friday evening our Forest School area 
was vandalised and the basecamp benches 
were uprooted and resources damaged. Staff came in 
specially over the weekend to repair the damage so 
our children have been able to continue to use the 
site. Please could we ask the school community to be 
vigilant and report anything suspicious to the school 
office or Jason or Chris. 


